
15 December 2014

Dear Carole

The Christmas lunch at Southern End was most 
enjoyable and we appreciate your club's invitation to 
join with you to celebrate the festive season.

We had a committee meeting on the 10 December 
when your request to a joint approach to membership 
was raised.  The general consensus was that, at this 
stage, there is no need for this formality;  if we were to 
maximum capacity, we would automatically inform/
advise a prospective member of our sister club and the 
possibility of a vacancy or a shorter waiting list.  If 
both clubs were full, the intended
member would then have to make their own decision 
as to whether they go on the list of a specific club or 
both Probus clubs.

Thank you for your suggestion.

Yours sincerely

Cliff Jefferson
President
Denmark River Probus Club


